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 Date:  <Date> 
 To:  Clark County Child Death Review Team 

  From:  Nevada Executive Committee to Review the Death of Children 
  Re:  2022 Quarter 4 Recommendation  
 

The Nevada Executive Committee to Review the Death of Children (Executive Committee) was established in 
1994 with the primary goal of preventing child maltreatment and child deaths in Nevada by making 
recommendations for law, policy and practice changes, staff training, and public education. Recommendations 
are submitted to the Executive Committee by state regional multidisciplinary child death review teams for 
consideration to prevent future deaths of children.  
 
The Washoe County Child Death Review Team submitted the below recommendation to the Executive 
Committee in Quarter 4 of 2021. This recommendation was reviewed by the Executive Committee during the 
quarterly meeting held on February 14, 2024, and determined the below recommendation is now closed.  
 

• Community education for private homeowners, pool contractors, and home inspectors about 
entrapment hazards in pools and spas installed before 2007. 
 

The Executive Committee was provided information regarding available devices to prevent entrapment and 
drowning for pools and spas installed prior to 2007. The Executive Committee discussed as the devices would 
incur a cost, the Committee would notify Paragon Pools of the Notice of Funding Opportunity to support this 
recommendation.  

 
The Executive Committee appreciates your recommendation and continued efforts to prevent future child 
deaths in Nevada. If you have any questions, please contact April Stahl at astahl@dcfs.nv.gov.  
 
 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

The Executive Committee to Review the Death of Children  
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